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Office of the Warden 
Warden Jim Aitcheson  

 
2021 Division Road North 
Kingsville, Ontario N9Y 2Y9 
Phone: (519) 733-2305 
kingsvilleworks@kingsville.ca  

April 19, 2021 
 

RE: Bill C-21, An Act to amend certain Acts and to make certain consequential amendments 
(firearms) 
 
Dear Ms. Kitchen, 
 
On behalf of the Council of the Corporation of the County of Perth, we would like to express our 
support for your letter to The Right Honourable Justin Trudeau regarding the Town’s opposition to 
the adoption of any by-laws restricting the possession, storage and transportation of legally obtained 
handguns: 
 
At the April 15, 2021 meeting of County Council, the following was discussed: 
 
THAT Perth County Council send a letter of support to the Town of Kingsville; and  
THAT the letter be sent to MPP Pettapiece and MP Nater showing support. 
 
We thank you for your advocacy on this matter and look forward to the Prime Minister’s direction on 
Bill C-21. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jim Aitcheson, Warden 
 
 
CC: MPP Randy Pettapiece (Perth-Wellington) 
CC: MP John Nater (Perth-Wellington)  


